
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Wednesday, September 11 

 
We acknowledge the original inhabitants of this area, the sduhubš* people, and their 
successors, the Tulalip Tribes. Since time immemorial, they have hunted, fished, gathered 
on, and taken care of these lands and waters. We respect their sovereignty, their right to self-
determination, and honor their sacred spiritual connection with the land and water. In 
Everett Public Schools, we strive to create equitable outcomes and build a culture of 
inclusive belonging for all students, teachers, staff, and community. 
 
 

 

• If you love fashion and want to join other fashionistas, the head on up to the library after 
school tomorrow to check out the Fashion and Fibers club. We are making clothes for a 
fashion show happening this winter! 

• Come work out in our weight room with Coach Blake.  The weight room is open Monday 
thru Thursday 2-4 and Fridays 1-3.  

• Freshmen, check your email for information on running for class senate.  The deadline to 
apply is this Friday!   

• Seagulls!  Friday is our first home football game vs Shorecrest HS at Everett Memorial 
Stadium!  Kick off is 5pm!  Bring your ASB card or sport blue & gold for free entry!  
Reminder to leave your bags/backpacks at home as they will not be allowed into the game!  
Hope to see you all there!  Go Gulls! 

• September is National Public Library Card Month!  Go to the EHS Library and show Ms. 
Payne your Everett Public Library or Sno-Isle Library card in exchange for a treat! 

• Yearbooks are now on sale!  Yearbooks can be purchased in the Treasurer’s office and are 
$60 with ASB and $65 without.  

 
 
Today in sports 

 
 

Pledge of Allegiance 
I pledge allegiance to the flag of the United States of America, and to the republic for which it 
stands, one nation under God, indivisible, with liberty and justice for all. 
 

 
MAKE IT A GREAT DAY EVERETT HIGH, THE CHOICE IS YOURS! 


